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I strongly support adopting pets as opposed to buying from a pet store, especially 

when cruel puppy mills are a real possibility.  We do not have a shortage on available 

pets - we have excellent organizations here in Oregon with OR Humane Society, 

Pixie Project, Oregon Golden Bond Rescue, CAT donation Team, and other 

wonderful organizations and we must encourage people to adopt their amazing 

rescues which are in dire need of a loving and good home.   

 

Thank you.  


